
9th February 2020 

Sunday 9th February 
11:00am Morning Worship  Rev Reuben McCormick 
7:00pm Evening Worship Mr Ossie McAuley 
 

Sunday 16th February 
11:00am Morning Worship   Rev Colin Morrison  
7:00pm Evening Worship Mr Nathaniel McQueen 

267 Antrim Road, Glengormley, BT36 7QN  

Tel: 028 9084 8774  

Website: www.glengormley.org 

Email: office@glengormley.org 

Registered with The Charity Commission for Northern Ireland NIC104317 

VACANCY CONVENOR Rev. Colin Morrison. 
Tel: 028 90770301  

Email: cmorrison@presbyterianireland.org  

Monday 10th February, 7:30pm - Congregational Meeting 

Sunday 23rd February, 11am - Guide Thinking Day 

Friday 28th February-Sunday 1st March - Church Weekend 

PRAYER MEETING: Sunday 9th February at 6:30pm in the Minor 
Hall. 
MID-WEEK BIBLE STUDY AND PRAYER MEETING  on Wednesday 
12th February at 7:30pm in the Burney Room led by Cecil 
Robinson. 

PROPERTY SUBCOMMITTEE Meeting on Tuesday 11th February at 
7pm in the Minister’s Room. 
FINANCE SUBCOMMITTEE Meeting on Tuesday 11th February at 
7pm in the office. 
CONGREGATIONAL COMMITTEE Meeting on Tuesday 11th 
February at 7:30pm in the Burney Room. 
KIRK SESSION Meeting on Tuesday 11th February at 8:30pm in the 
Burney Room. 
EMAIL ADDRESSES: All Elders, Committee Members, 
Organisation Leaders and Life Group Leaders are asked to email 
the church office (office@glengormley.org) with their email 
address so that our contact details can be updated. 

CREW will meet in the Minor Hall this evening, Sunday 9th 
February at 6:45pm.  

There will be a congregational meeting on Monday 10th 
February 2020, commencing at 7:30 pm to issue a call - if 
you so desire. The congregational meeting is open to all, 
however, according to the law of the Church, only those 
whose names were on the voters list and who are present 
at the meeting are entitled to vote. (The voters listed was 
displayed on Sundays 20th and 27th October for 
examination, approved by Kirk Session and transmitted to 
the Clerk of Presbytery on Monday 11 November 2019.) 

Should a call be issued, all who so wish will be able to sign 
the call form before it is given to the new minister.  

Thank for your support and help over the last 8 months and 
please continue to pray that the will of the Lord will be done 
as we move forward in this vacancy process.  

Colin Morrison (Vacancy Convener) 

Organisation Notices 

Discipleship Events 

Forthcoming Events  

Leadership Notices 

Vacancy Update 

Services 

If you are visiting here this morning:  

 There is a crèche in the  Minor Hall (ask for directions). 

 Primary school aged children can join our Sunday Club; watch for 

children leaving during the service.  

 If your child is staying during the sermon there are kids packs available 

at the library corner (back left of church). Please feel free to get them 

before or during the service. 

 If your child needs a break during the service feel free to leave and go 

to the entrance area.  



Church, Belfast. £10 (including lunch) For more information or to 
book contact: nathaniel.jennings@omfmail.com 

ANTRIM AND NEWTOWNABBEY STREET PASTORS 
extend an invitation to their commissioning service for 
new Street and Prayer Pastors in Antrim Elim Church 

on Sunday 16th February at 6:30pm. Everyone welcome. 

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY are looking for volunteers to help with 
their ‘House to Home’ programme. No skills needed just a 
willingness to work under the supervision of the Habitat 
Supervisor. Tasks will include basic DIY and decorating. House to 
Home volunteer days are Wednesdays and Thursdays, 9:30am – 
4:30pm between January and March in Greater Belfast. To book 
your place get in touch with Gillian: info@habitatni.co.uk or call us 
on 028 92 635 635. 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: Sólás is a registered children’s charity 
which supports children with additional educational needs in 
primary schools across Northern Ireland. We are currently 
recruiting retired teachers and people with experience working in 
an educational setting to provide 1:1 or small group support to 
underachieving children in primary schools throughout N Ireland. 
One morning/week. Induction and training provided. For more 
information, please contact Kate on 02890247600 or 
progs@solasbt7.com. Your help would be greatly appreciated. 
Thank you. 
NI CHILDREN’S HOSPICE: Can you spare a few hours to support 
your local NI Children’s Hospice? We are currently recruiting 
enthusiastic volunteers for the following roles: 
·         Children’s Reception cover  - Monday-Friday 10am-1pm & 
1pm-5pm  
·         Housekeeping Monday – Sunday 10am-1pm  
·         Kitchen Help Monday – Sunday 10am-1pm or 3/4pm-6pm  
If you would love to get involved please contact Luighseach 
McCann to request an application pack at Lmccann@nihospice.org 
or phone 02890 77765 
ALZHEIMER’S SOCIETY: Side by Side is a service to help people 
with dementia to keep on doing the things they love—and try new 
things too! They meet up with a volunteer, decide what they’d like 
to do and do it together. If you would be interested in 
volunteering or to find out more, telephone 028 9038 7487 or 
email volunteers@alzheimers.org.uk or visit 
www.alzheimers.org.uk/sidebyside 

DATE OPENING/CLOSING  CRECHE  

9th February David Farrow Ann Robinson  Pam Murray  Minor Hall 

16th February John Hutchinson Fay Babalola  Elaine Hamill  Minor Hall 

23rd February Edgar McKinney Lesley Bell  Lorna Madeley  Minor Hall 

PW (Presbyterian Women) is for ALL Ladies - 
Young, Middle Aged and Elderly.  It is a time 
for the ladies of our Congregation to meet 

together and share fellowship.  We meet on the first and third 
Monday of each month. A warm invitation is extended to you to 
come and join with us whether or not you have been before.  Our 
next meeting is on Monday 17th February 2020 at 8:00pm in the 
Burney Room. Special speaker is Elaine Price who will be giving her 
Testimony entitled "Street Life to Christ Life".  ALL LADIES 
WELCOME    
THURSDAY TOGETHER: Our guest speaker this week will be Fraser 
Agnew, local politician and former Mayor of Newtownabbey.  If 
you would like to join us you will be very welcome and we  meet in 
the Burney Room at 2:30pm. 
SUNDAY CLUB will not be meeting on Sunday 23rd February due 
to the Guides Thinking Day Service.  Sunday Club will resume on 
Sunday 1st March.  

LOVE IS IN THE AIR As we approach Valentine's Day we want 
to think about LOVE IN A SHOEBOX and raise some additional 
funds to enable us to send more shoeboxes this year. The Shoebox 
Team invites you to enjoy a treat with your tea and coffee after 
Church in Mosaic next Sunday morning. You can also create your 
own LOVE IN A BAG, to your share with your loved ones and as 
you do so remember the children who receive your SHOEBOX later 
in the year. All proceeds will go to the 2020 Shoebox Appeal. 
Thank you, The Shoebox Team. 
Easter Leaflet: A leaflet to promote Easter services and social 
events is going to be distributed by elders to members of the 
congregation at the beginning of April and we would like to 
include information about any Easter activities held by church 
groups and organisations and, perhaps also, relevant local special 
events which might be of interest.  The dates are flexible but 
roughly from the beginning of April until about the end of Easter 
week, Sunday 19th April.  Please let the office know the following 
details: 

• Name of service, group or event 

• A sentence or two about it e.g. theme, fundraiser etc 

• Who is invited e.g. friends, family, age group etc 

• Where it takes place 

• When it takes place 

• Any contact details 
We would be grateful if all information could be returned to the 
office at office@glengormley.org or hand to Julie Lenaghan or the 
office by Sunday 23rd February.   
PRESBYTERIAN HERALD: Apologies folks - I should have written on 
the envelopes - as per the December announcement - the annual 
subscription remains £15. Lesley  
OMF: Exploring how we are to live as counter-cultural disciples of 
Jesus in the places he has us… and maybe be leading us. 10am to 
4pm, Saturday 22nd February in Saintfield Road Presbyterian 

Community Notices 

Church Notices  

PRAYER BOX:  Please leave any prayer requests in the box in the 
entrance area—beside the sign up desk. 

ANNOUNCEMENT SHEETS:  Office hours are Thursdays  12:30-3:30pm. 
Any announcements need to be with the office by 12 noon on Thursdays.  

CHURCH CALENDAR: We maintain a church calendar of events on the 
Church’s website.  If you have a date for a Glengormley Presbyterian 
Church event that you want on the church calendar, please contact the 
church office. 

YOUR CONTACT DETAILS: If these should change, please notify the office 
so that we can keep our records up to date. 

RECORDINGS OF SUNDAY SERVICES are available from the sound team 
in the balcony. 

If  you don’t wish to take your announcement sheet home 
please return it to the holder in the entrance. 

 

Glengormley Presbyterian Church is currently in vacancy. In the event of a 
pastoral emergency where a minister is required, please contact the 
vacancy convenor, Rev. Colin Morrison on 028 90770301. For all other 
enquiries please contact the Clerk of Session, Mr Derek Kyle, on 028 9335 
2536. 


